
Martha’s Mammies 

 

 

 

 Chief Officer 
Susanne Millar  
MA (Hons) CQSW 

Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership 
 

Adelphi Centre 
12 Commercial Road 

Glasgow 
G5 0PQ 

www.glasgow.gov.uk 
www.nhsgcc.org.uk 

 

. 

 

Thank you! 

From all of us here at Martha’s Mammies, the kind donation that was given allowed us to 
celebrate Christmas together as a group.  

We appreciate the financial support.  The women who attended the group purchased a thank you 
card which I will ensure you get. Each of them wrote a thank you message.  You donation made a 
difference to their experience of Christmas.  

With the donation the 45 women who access support received a personalised gift, a three-course 
hand cooked meal and they were able to play prize bingo.  

Although Christmas is a very difficult time for the women who access our service, your donation 
afforded them to create a core memory which included laughter and joy.  

I have included some picture below of the joy that was shared! 

Thanks again  

Yours sincerely 
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